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Subject: Message for U.S. Citizens: Jinja Town Hall  
Date: 7/20/2020 12:30:52 AM Central Standard Time  
From: KampalaUSCitizen@state.gov  

The Consular Section of the U.S. Embassy in Kampala will host a town hall meeting for
U.S. citizens at the Amazima School Njeru Mbiko in Jinja  on Thursday, July 23, 2020.  To
ensure small groups that allow for social distancing, we will offer three short sessions.  You
must register for one in advance and adhere to that time.  The Regional Security Officer and a
Consul from the U.S. Embassy will offer information about safety and security, as well as
routine services the embassy offers U.S. citizens.
  

If you are able to join us at the Amazima School Njeru Mbiko in Jinja, please register for
the 11am session, OR 12:30pm session, OR 1:30pm session.  Registration for the sessions will
be available on a first come, first served basis.  Do not register for more than one session.  It is
imperative that you keep to your timeslot.  If you come at a time for which you did not register,
you will be refused entrance.  To maximize the number of different families who can attend and
to ensure small groups that can socially distance during the town hall, we ask that you limit your
attendance to one representative from your family unit.  Every individual attending must submit
a registration so that all names are included on the access list.  Registration must be received
no later than Wednesday, July 22 at 12:00pm.  On the day of the event, please remember to
bring your U.S. passport or other U.S. government-issued identification. 

 
 This event is open to all U.S. citizens, whether they have registered with the embassy or

not.  You are receiving this email because you have registered, but if you know other U.S.
citizens who may not be registered, please pass along this invitation to them as well. For those of
you who receive this message forwarded from someone else, please register on
http://step.state.gov to ensure you receive important messages in the future.  Please note that
while this meeting is primarily for those in the Jinja area, the Embassy routinely organizes
a general town hall in Kampala approximately once per year. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there!

 
 
Consular Section
U.S. Embassy Kampala
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